AlEY SAINT FRANCIS

REHABILITATION AND NURSING CENTER

To Our Residents and Family Members: 8/5/21

We want to inform you that we have received confirmation that an employee at Saint
Francis Rehabilitation and Nursing Center has been diagnosed with COVID-19. All
residents and staff will be COVID tested today. We will continue to test residents and
staff until we have no new positive cases for 14 days. We have notified you by text and
are now following up with this letter. Resident safety is our top priority. We are doing
everything we can to ensure we stop any spread of COVID-19 within our facility,
including staying in very close communication with local and state health officials to
ensure we are taking all the appropriate steps. Indoor visitation on the 4 West unit is
suspended at this time. You may contact Kristy Egan at ext. 126 to book an outside
visit.

Please be advised that all visitors must now wear masks during indoor visitation at all
times, regardless of vaccination status.

We need your help in battling COVID-19. Please visit the Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention (CDC) website to learn how you can help prevent the spread in our
community.

We will continue to provide you with updates as they become available. Please know
that we are strictly adhering to all directions from the local and state health department.

Sincerely,

Administrator ./



